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We need to decrease dependence on cars and alleviate traffic congestion in Oregon. 

This would give us cleaner air and help in the fight against the collapsing climate. A 

great way to do this would be to make e-bikes affordable for more Oregonians. 

Greater use of this method of mobility is not only good for the environment, it 

enhances the health of the cyclist. Please work to make cycle purchase more 

affordable. Thanks, Dr Morrissey 


